
A 
CO: Planning & Economic Research Department 

 

For the information of our esteemed Customers 

 

In view of the lockdown announced in certain parts of the country and general advisory for 

restricted movement following COVID – 19 virus outbreak, charges for the following services 

stands waived till 30 06 2020. 

1. Charges for deposit/withdrawal of cash at non home branches. 

2. Charges for IMPS (Financial transactions).  

3. Charges for funds transfer carried out through RTGS/NEFT system initiated online           

(viz. internet banking and/or mobile apps of the banks) from SB/CA/OD/OCC accounts. 

4. Charges for non maintenance of minimum balance in Savings/Current accounts. 

Besides the above, debit card holders shall be permitted to withdraw cash from any ATMs 

free of charges till 30 06 2020. 

Customers are requested to avail banking services safely from their home without 

having to visit branch in person, unless absolutely necessary.  
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